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Dear Parent/Carer,
R ion and KS1 Tri Lonal

As you will probably be aware, the Met Office has issued an Amber Weather Warning for
the beginning of next week due to high temperatures.

We have taken advice from the Trust and BANES regarding our KS1 and Reception trip to
Longleat on Tuesday and we have decided to postpone the trip until Wednesday 20th
July.

All information for the trip will be exactly the same, just the change of date.

If you have ordered a hot school dinner for Wednesday, we will re-book this for Tuesday. If
you have ordered a packed lunch for Tuesday, this will be transferred for the trip
Wednesday. Any problems please let the office know by 3pm today (Friday 15th July).

If you have kindly volunteered to help on this trip and cannot make the Wednesday, please
let the office know by 11am on Monday (18th July).

We would like to thank Longleat and Berkeley Coaches for being so adaptable and
understanding about this issue.
Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind regards

Alun Randell
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